
Drinking Water Week Poster Contest 

For more than 35 years the American Water Works Association and its 
members have celebrated Drinking Water Week – a unique opportunity for 
both water professionals and the communities they serve to join together in 
recognizing the vital role water plays in our daily lives.  

 

CALLING ALL ARTIST! 

H2GO is inviting North Brunswick High School Students to participate in our 
Drinking Water Week (May 7-13) Poster Contest. The winning student will 
have their artwork hung up in the H2GO office and will receive $100! 

Rules 

 In your artwork you should depict drinking water in some way. Your art can 
be as straightforward or as complex as you would like. 

 All art submitted must be 8.5x11, 8.5x14, or 11x17 (portrait or landscape) 

 Any medium may be used. 

 On the back of your entry, you must include your first and last name and 
grade. 

DEADLINE: 12:00 PM MONDAY MAY 1, 2017  

WINNERS WILL BE ANNOUNCED 3:00 PM FRIDAY MAY 5, 2017 


